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Message from the Guest Editor

Today, colorectal cancer is the fourth most common type
of tumor all over the world. CRC is the result of interactions
between environmental and genetic factors. The molecular
mechanisms underlying the disturbances, hereditary or
acquired, of the function of the immune system and of the
apoptotic pathways that regulate protection, promotion or
tolerance against neoplastic transformation are still
debated. Moreover, the colorectal adenoma–carcinoma
sequence has provided a paradigmatic framework for
understanding successive somatic genetic changes and
consequent clonal expansions that lead to cancer.
However, an understanding of the earliest phases of
colorectal neoplastic changes—which may occur in
morphologically normal tissue—is comparatively limited,
as for most cancer types.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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